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RACING MEMO 
 
 

DATE:   March 3, 2017                         NUMBER:  RM 17-04 
 
FROM:   Club Racing Board 
 
TO:    All Participants  
 
SUBJECT: New Official SCCA Field Logo  
 
Effective immediately, in GCR section 9.3.28, replace the current field logos as follows:  
 
In 9.3.28.C, change the reference to figure 4a to figure 4: 
 
“Each driver’s suit shall display the official SCCA uniform patch logo (see figures 2 and 3). Each 
car competing in an event shall display the official SCCA field logo (see figures 4a 4 and 5) 
unobstructed and prominently on both sides of the car and adjacent to the side numbers. A 
third logo shall be displayed on the front of the car unobstructed and prominently near the front 
number. The logo shall be on the spoiler of cars so equipped” 
 
Below GCR section 9.3.28.D, remove Figure 4 and Figure 4a:  
 

 
 
Add new Figure 4: 
 

 


